
STORMWATER MANAGEMENT UTILITY ADVISORY BOARD 

 

RECOMMENDATION 

LAND USE MANAGEMENT TEXT AMENDMENTS TO THE STORMWATER MANAGEMENT 
REQUIREMENTS 

 

MEETING DATE: February 27, 2024 

BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT: Audrey Britton, Chad Pickens, Janet Clarke, Linda Sanders, 
Neal Bench, Paxton Ramsdell, Shugong Wang  

BOARD MEMBERS ABSENT: Rachel Willis (exc.) 

 

Mr. Bench made a motion to recommend to the Town Council the adoption of the Land Use 
Management Ordinance text amendments to the stormwater management requirements. Ms. 
Sanders seconded the motion. 

It passed unanimously (7-0) in a roll call vote. 

 


